
The Year 8 Science Fair 
 

The Science Fair was a great success.  It was the fifth year that it has run and Mrs Price said, 

“This year has been the best fair yet.”  The stalls ranged from coin cleaning to suncream 

brand effectiveness, to testing the amount of water in fruits. 

 

The fair was open to Year 5s and 7s and to parents and staff, and of course the Year 8s.  

Frederik Van Loock, the special guest, said that he was very excited by the projects. 
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